
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities 
hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website 
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG Calendar 
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

Women of the Ladies of Harley.  Think of what activities you would like to do as a group and 
write it down, bring them to the meeting Sunday or email me at dnorwich@wi.rr.com.  Then 
when I get the ideas we will vote on which activities we want do.  Thank you. 

Cindy Norwich, LOH 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Next Meeting will be at the HOG Room on 
September 9th at 10:00 AM 

Hi Everyone! 
 
A HUGE thank you to everyone that helped out during the 
115th Anniversary! It was crazy! You helped make this cel-
ebration a great success and we could not be more grate-
ful. Now it’s time to ride! 
 

The Uke’s Team 

tel:(847)%20226-1759
mailto:dnorwich@wi.rr.com
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of  September submitted by Joan 
Lesko 
  

 1 Tom & Barb Dolnik  8 Kevin & Kimberly Becker 
15 Cameron & Suzan Smith 
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   1 Kevin Klee    16 Beth Cleveland 
  1 Joyce Wilson    17 AIR FORCE BIRTHDAY 
  3 Labor Day    20 Kat Urban 
  6 Kimberly Becker   20 Larry Rauls RIP 
  6 Bob Lesko    22 Patricia Evans 
 7 Bob Bundy RIP   22 Linda Solomen 
 7 Ken Dickinson   22 First Day of Autumn 
 7 Binki Fry    23 William Schwulst 
12 James Clifford   27 Paul Bell 
12 Karen Higgins RIP   28 Douglas (Doc) Hillary RIP 
12 Dottie Young RIP  29 Kevin Becker 
13 Todd Stoner   29 Louise Pitsch 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in 
September submitted by Joan Lesko 

 

Dear Chapter, 
 
I hope all enjoyed the festivities of the 115th Anniversary.  A shout out to new mem-
bers Tyler Shuling and Zach Swiatko for stepping up last minute to help out during 
the demo rides.  Thanks to Gym Fry and others who also lent a hand with the ride to 
Veterans Park.  
 
Now onto more serious matters, this chapter belongs to everyone so we need every-
one to lend a hand from time to time.  Due to considerable loss of financial ven-
tures, we no longer can have the expenditures that we all have come to know.  Do 
you have a suggestion on how we can raise money?  Do you know how to imple-
ment it?  We need ideas and means to support them so the chapter can support you 
in the activities you have come to know and enjoy.  The recent laws have prohibited 
us from many ventures so your creativity is warranted.  Please bring your sugges-
tions to the next meeting. 
 
Thank you to Beth Cleveland, Deb Martin and Gary Quedenfeld for your generous 
donation of talent, time and money to benefit the Kenosha HOG Chapter with your 
Summer Drawing items. 
 
Please remember the TOY RUN on Sunday September 23rd and pizza buffet at De-
Rango’s following the ride.  Pleas Bring a $10 toy and the pizza buffet is $5.  
Please join with the KENOSHA HOG chapter in supporting the Kenosha County 
Sheriffs Department’s ability to give freighted children a gift. 
 
Hope to see everyone at the September Chapter Meeting.  Ride Safe! 
 
Kevin Klee 
Director  
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Activities 
 

Hello All! 
 
Well with all the festivities of the 115th and being on vacation, I did not get the ice cream 
scoops tabulated, but again this chapter knows how to eat ice cream.  They also know how to 
take advantage of flash events and supporting chapter members, as many got triple scoops 
for supporting the ALS Ice Cream Ride.  I will be sure to get those   tallied up and on the 
cones soon. 
 
Thank you to the very generous members for making the items for the Summer Drawing.  I 
know the cost, time and effort in making those items and please know that I was in awe of 
your generosity and talent.  Thank you to the few members who stepped up and volunteered 
their time to help the chapter in the fundraising event.     Thank you to the motorclothes 
girls for their help in safekeeping our money and helping members move the items back and 
forth.  To those who could not or did not volunteer please consider helping in the future, 
without the support we will not be successful. 
 
Please see the four month schedule for activities in the newsletter.  Information will follow 
to solidify events beyond September, but you have the dates to place in your calendar. 
 
Up next is the TOY RUN on Sunday September 23rd.  Following the ride and presentation of 
toys to the Kenosha County Sheriffs Department there will be a Pizza Buffet for $5 at    
DeRango’s for all to enjoy and watch the Packer Game. 
 
Thanks again for your support of the Kenosha HOG Chapter. 
 
Gean Klee 
Activities 

Beware of the leaves, while riding! 
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